
 

 

April 18, 2022 

 

To The Berg Group,  

Congratulations on being selected as one of DIRTT’s Partner Awards winners for 2021. We are 
thrilled to recognize your team for their determination, adaptability, and unwavering dedication in a 
year that brought even more change than the last.  

In celebration of your achievements, I am proud to present you with the Rookie Partner of the Year 
award for 2021.  

Since joining the DIRTT Partner Network in August of 2021, The Berg Group quickly scaled to build 
a fully dedicated DIRTT team of 10 talented people filling 7 different roles. To further the investment 
in staffing and training, The Berg Group actively supports continuing education and the 
development path of each individual. 

In addition to hiring the right team, The Berg Group has capitalized on all available DIRTT resources 
to market their scope of services, educate your clients and organize regular DIRTT-centric 
events.The results of all these efforts is a strong book of business generated by the solid foundation 
of this exemplary rookie partner. 

On behalf of the entire team at DIRTT, thank you for your continued commitment to constructing 
flexible, customizable spaces through industrialized construction, encouraging and facilitating 
human connection through innovative design.  

It’s DIRTT’s privilege to work alongside your team. 

 

Sincerely, 
 

 
Jennifer Warawa 
Chief Commercial Officer 
DIRTT Environmental Solutions 

 


